
 

 

                        Minutes from the June 12, 2012 Special Meeting of the 

                                          Lee Township Board of Trustees  

 

The Supervisor called the meeting held at the Lee Township Hall to order at 4:00 P.M. 

Present were Trustees Tom York and Linda Kellogg, Clerk Ron Rippee, Treasurer Bill 

Stewart, and Supervisor Mike Glynn. 

 

Guests Ken Lind for Lind & Lind and David Bellingar form the Ted Hartleb Agency 

spoke promoting their agencies insurance services to township government. 

 

Item 1. The cost of bringing Orus road up to County standards was discussed. By a 

general consensus it was decided Lee Township will not pay the $132,573.85 cost of 

improving Orus Road to County standards. 

 

Item 2. The lack of a building permit for a used mobile home on Orus Road and the 

Township attorney’s comments on the situation were discussed. By a general consensus it 

was decided to proceed with condemnation procedures. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 5:25 P.M. 

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

 

 

Ronald Rippee 

Lee Township Clerk 

 
         


